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School Parent
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WHAT IS A SCHOOL-PARENT COMPACT?

A School-Parent Compact is a written agreement
between families, students, and teachers.. It outlines
the necessary steps that must be taken by all to be
certain students meet the rigorous academic
standards.

Effective School-Parent Compacts:

● Link goals to the School Improvement Plan
● Focus on student learning
● Describe how teachers will help students develop

skills using high-quality instruction
● Share strategies that families can use at home
● Explain how teachers and parents will

communicate about student progress

JOINTLY DEVELOPED

Our School-Parent Compact is developed by our School
Leadership Team. Our team is composed of
administration, faculty, community members, and
parents. We value your input and welcome your
feedback. You may contribute at our monthly
Leadership Meetings or by email to
rose.korte@hickmank12.org.

BUILDING RELATIONSHIPS

We know that relationships are the key to success, and
we offer many opportunities to meet our CIS families
including the following:

● Host Meet the Teacher/Open House
● Parent Teacher Conferences
● Family Engagement Activities
● Leadership Team
● Family Reading Night
● Art Show/STEM

COMMUNICATION ABOUT STUDENT
LEARNING

Communication is vital to the success of everyone
involved in your child’s education. We have multiple
ways of communicating with you including the
following:

● Daily Take-Home folder
● Weekly Graded Papers folder/Progress Reports
● Class Dojo/Remind messaging Apps
● Monthly school newsletter
● School website and Facebook page updates
● Parent Teacher Conferences
● Emails/Phone calls
● School marquee



CENTERVILLE INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL
-GOALS-

Hickman County School System sets overall goals for
the district and Centerville Intermediate School aligns
its goals to the district. The Centerville Intermediate
School goals for 2020-2021 are:

● Create a culture of high expectations for all
students

● Provide high quality instruction through an
engaging and rigorous curriculum

● Nurture partnerships with families and
members of the community to help improve
student achievement.

TOGETHER FOR SUCCESS!

-TEACHERS, PARENTS AND STUDENTS -

Communication between families and schools is
necessary for student success. As parents and teachers
share information with each other about a student, the
better equipped both will be to help that student
achieve academically. We can achieve our goals when
we all work together!

CENTERVILLE INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL
- STUDENTS -

Centerville Intermediate offers many positive incentives
to encourage excellent behavior. We have high
expectations for all of our students. Our rules are as
follows:

● Follow all school safety rules
● Be respectful and responsible
● Complete all classroom and

homework assignments
● Make attendance a priority
● Always give your best effort

CENTERVILLE INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL
- COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIPS -

Centerville Intermediate School recognizes the
importance of the role the community plays in the
education of our students. Community involvement
helps strengthen the bond between students, teachers,
and parents with our local businesses and community
members. Some of our partnership activities include:

● Adopt-A-Class Program
● Career Day
● Women’s Club Poetry Contest
● Farm Bureau Poster Contest
● 4-H
● Aware Program

CENTERVILLE INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL
- PARENTS -

Teamwork between teachers and parents is crucial for
success. There are many things that can be done at
home to help your child be successful.

● Check your child’s homework folder daily.
● Check your child’s homework.
● Make math learning fun!! Use items at home

to review multiplication facts (dice, playing
cards, etc.)

● Read for 20 minutes every day. You can read
with your child, or they can read
independently. Ask them questions about
what you have been reading.

● *Attend Family Reading Night and Parent
Teacher Conferences

● Keep a routine for homework/school work
review (a quick nightly review will be much
easier than waiting until the night before the
test.

Do you have questions about your child's progress?
Contact your child's teacher at (931) 729-2248 or by email.

All school emails are as follows:
firstname.lastname@hickmank12.org

mailto:firstname.lastname@hickmank12.org

